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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF COLOMBIA REQUESTING INCLUSION OF THE ITEM “PACT FOR EDUCATION: AGENCY INTERACTION FOR ENHANCING EDUCATION QUALITY IN THE HEMISPHERE” AT THE NEXT REGULAR MEETING
 OF THE INTER-AMERICAN COUNCIL FOR INTEGRAL DEVELOPMENT 

PERMANENT MISSION OF COLOMBIA
TO THE 

ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
MPC/OEA No. 142/2018


The Permanent Mission of Colombia to the Organization of American States (OAS) presents its compliments to the Chair of the Inter-American Council for Integral Development (CIDI) and kindly requests the inclusion of the item “Pact for Education: Agency Interaction for Enhancing Education Quality in the Hemisphere” on the agenda of the next regular meeting of CIDI, which will be held on February 13, 2018.


The Permanent Mission of Colombia to the OAS avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Chair of CIDI the renewed assurances of its highest and most distinguished consideration.

Washington, D.C., February 7, 2018

The Chair 

Inter-American Council for Integral Development 

Organization of American States 

Washington, D.C.

